Belle Wood

From: Van Waring <vanwahwaring@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 11:00 AM

To: BCPUD

Subject: Concerning the Tacherra Ranch

Hi,

I am not sure if I will be able to make it to tonight's meeting but I just wanted to voice my support towards the
BCLT in working towards a solution for better, safer and affordable housing for the residents currently living at
the Tacherra Ranch. Their ability to continue living in this community is vital!

Thanks for listening!

Vanessa Waring



